Levesque, Jennifer

From: Amanda Gallegos <amandag@hmgt.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2021 12:04 PM

To: cityclerk

Subject: Public Comment for 3/1 Council Meeting
Hello,

I would like to voice my support for changing the level of review for Personal Services. Personal Services is a large
umbrella with many uses. Many of these professionals need a small space to do business and a site plan review is
excessive and time consuming. This pandemic has presented many obstacles for those in the Personal Service industry,
and we should be making this process as easy as possible for them. Opening the approval to other commercial zones
would be a great benefit to landlords and prospective tenants.
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